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Ascott-u-Wychwood Y.F.C.

It has been a while since the last report was
printed from the Youmg Farmers so this report is in
the way of an annual round up of all that the Club
has been up to.

Firstly we have been fairly busy on the sporting
front competing in the badminton, where one of our
members came third, we also came third in the senior
quiz, just being a few points short against Henley to make it into the final.
We also entered a team for the aerobics competition which we won at both
County and Area level which put us into the National Final at the Royal
Show. Out of the ten or so entries we were placed third which was an
excellent result for the Club especially as Rebecca, who was the instructor,
was due to have her baby the next day. We entered a team for the junior
Country Spotters competition which did very well coming again third. So
well done to Emma Timms and Vicky Badger

Other competitions entered were the rounders, super quiz and the tennis,
where Paul Carrington won the men’s singles. Everyone who has entered
has had a good time. Socially we have, as always, been fairly active attending
many discos, balls, parties, going to the cinema and having quite a few BBQs
throughout the year. All of which have been great fun and will continue all
through this next twelve months

The weekly meetings have been good and varied including, a clairvoyant
a visit to a brewery, a talk on the enviroment, blood transfuslon talk and
through the summer a few games of rounders and aunt sally. This year at
our A.G.M. I stood down as Chairman, which John Woolcock has taken over,
and I have taken over as the programme secretary which involves sorting
out the year’s weekly meetings. I have organised quite a few so far which
include a talk on the Guide Dogs for the Blind, a hypnotherapist, a erime
prevention night and a few more, yet I am still looking for more so if you
have a skill that you would like to share with the club, from cake icing to bell
ringing, please give me a ring on (01993) 830221 or if you would like to know
more about Y.F.C. phone me or John on (01608) 676617.

Adam Scully.

CAROL SINGING - ASCOTT

There will be a carol singing party in Ascott village on the evening of
Monday, December 23rd, from 6.30 p.m. to 9.30 p.m.

Look for details on village notice boards in Decmber.




